
 

 

 
 
Friday 18 March, 2022 
 
Dear parents and carers,  

Re Foundation 1 Class (Pre-School at St. Anne’s School) 

We are writing to you at the start of the Spring Term to warmly invite you to an Open Evening at 

our setting.  

As you will probably already be aware we have provided early years foundation provision for          

3-year olds each September for the last few years. Your entitlement enables you to use your          

15 Hours FREE provision at more than one setting. 

Our provision is sector leading and continues to forge the way in the early years sector both in 

Alderney and across the Bailiwick.  

We have enclosed a Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) sheets for your perusal and details to the 

wider understanding of the 15 Hours Free Pre-School Education – again, find information 

enclosed. 

Please let us know if you are interested in joining us on Wednesday 30 March, 2022 at 6pm.  

We would very much like to show you our provision and meet the team. 

In attendance will be: 

• Mr Winward – Headteacher and Line Manager for Early Years Sector in Alderney  

• Mrs Costello – Foundation 1 Class Manager and Early Years Lead Teacher 

• Miss Phillips – Deputy Foundation 1 Class Manager and Learning Support Assistant to 

Reception Class 

• Mrs Carre – Foundation 1 Class Practitioner and Learning Support Assistant  

• Miss Gaudion – Foundation 1 Class Practitioner 

Please find enclosed a stamp addressed envelope for your RSVP.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

MR M A Winward 

Headteacher 

St. Anne’s School  
Newtown 
Braye Road 
Alderney GY9 3XP 
+44 (0) 1481 822173 
Email: office@alderney.sch.gg 
Website: www.alderney.sch.gg 
Email: headteacher@alderney.sch.gg  
Headteacher: Mr M A Winward 
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